UNIT **4**

her classes. (good)

Progress test

Ν	an	ne:				Result:/10	00
V	0	cabulary					
1		noose the correct option to comp	lete the	3	It was raining h	ard and you couldr	i't see out of the
	1	Popular gamers on YouTube can searn/sell lots of money.	sometimes	4	He's a natural or	dancer and he learr (easy)	ns new styles
	2	Those are great sunglasses. How buy/cost ?	much did they	5	Tom fell and br	oke his leg, but he quick)	recovered
	3	Oh no! I've left my wallet at home lend/borrow some money until to		6	The little baby s with his toys. (h	splashed nappy)	in the bath
	4	She prefers to swap/waste video friends – new games are very expe	•	4 0			Score/6
	5	I save/buy half of my pocket mone other half to go out with my friends	-		entences.	ct answers to con	
	6	How much money do you spend/v each week?	vin on sweets	1	•	new is year's is nearly fi	•
			Score/6		a alarm clock	b calendar	c purse
2		rite the correct word in the box no	ext to the	2	-	I like ake different choice	
Ī	ae	finitions.			a strategy game	es b drama seri	es c cookery
l	1	earn lend pay sell swa		3	I love my volley and I like	ball squad; we wor	shows k well together,
	2	To give something to someone for	a short time		a feeling part of c making a diffe	f a team b get	tting good grades
	3	To receive money for work you do		4	Do you think ta lot of money?	lent show competit	ors a
	4	To give money to buy something _			a buy	b win	c sell
	5	To exchange something for money	/	5	•	chool, I want to get	
	6	To get something as a prize		3		oney.	a job 30 i can
			Score/6		a earn	b waste	c win
3		omplete the sentences with the co ords in brackets.	orrect form of the	6	It's important to university of my	me to choice.	so I can go the
	1	She completed the testout of ten. (perfect)	and scored ten		a get a good jol	b b be popular	c get good grades
	2	She explains things so	_ , I really enjoy	7	I want to save r	money every month	so I can

c start work

Score __/7

_ before I am 60 years old.

b retire

a grow up

Grammar

5	Choose the correct option to complete th	е
	sentences.	

- 1 I want to make an omelette for dinner have we got too many/any eggs?
- 2 I need to donate some clothes. I've got **enough/too many** and there's no space in my wardrobe.
- 3 There was too many/too much salt on my dinner, so I didn't eat it.
- **4** Do you have **enough/too much** money to pay for my ticket? I'll give you the money later.
- 5 There **aren't many/aren't much** people at the beach today. It's too cold.
- **6** There's **lots of/any** cake left. Would you like another slice?

Score __/6

6	Choose the correct answers to complete the
	sentences.

1	I really liked it. I t I've seen this yea	hought it was the ar.	film
	a better	b best	c good
2	Which city do you Paris? For me, it	u think is 's Paris.	_, London or
	a more beautiful	b the most beautiful	c beautifully
3	This test isdidn't do enough	than the practed revision.	tice test. I
	a more hard	b harder	c hard
4	Drinking water is drinks.	than dri	inking sugary
	a healthier	b health	c more health
5	I want to buy thos	se trainers, but they a ne shop!	are
	a expensive	b more expensive	c the most expensive
6	The sky is ended.	now that the s	torm has
	a clearest	b the clearest	
			Coore /C

7	Complete the sentences using (not) as as with
	the words in brackets.

1	The Wi-Fi at the library is	 the Wi-Fi at
	school; it's slower. (fast)	

	2		e special effects were I expected; y were fantastic. (amazing)
	3		d is tall, but Peter is taller. Fred iser. (tall)
	4		computer was mine. We paid the ne price. (cheap)
	5		non juice is peach juice. It's more dic. (sweet)
	6		drid is Athens. Athens was built ier. (old)
			Score/6
8		oos alogi	e the correct answers to complete the ue.
	Ве	n	Hi, Sonia. What are you doing?
	So	nia	I'm 1 online to see what's on at the cinema tonight.
	Ве	en	Where do you 2 go to watch films?
	So	nia	Cinescreen. I'm mad about their big sofas. Do you know it?
	Ве	en	Yes, I do. I 3 to go there, but the are a bit expensive.
	So	nia	They have a student discount night 4 a week now, every Monday. It's much 5 if you go then.
	Ве	n	Really? That's great!
	So	nia	I know, while I was 6 past the cinema the other day, I 7 a poster about the student discount.

Sc	onia Of course!		
1	a looking	b look	c to look
2	a usual	b usually	c often
3	a use	b used	c usually
4	a once	b twice	c often
5	a cheap	b cheapest	c cheaper
6	a walked	b walk	c walking
7	a see	b saw	c did see

I'm in the mood for a film. Can I come with

Standard

Score __/7

Ben

you?

Reading

Ways to save!

Three teenagers tell us the new ways they have to save money



I enjoy reading and because I wanted to save some money, I decided to start selling my old books on a buy-and-sell site I found online. It works perfectly for

me because I can easily sell my old books and then I buy other peoples' books. People sell their used books cheaply, so I don't spend a lot. I also earn discounts when I sell more than five books, so then the prices are much cheaper. It's the best! – *Melissa*

Last year, I discovered a website where you can swap video games. The idea is you exchange your old games with other people. So, you choose the game you've finished and agree to swap with the other person. The only cost is the delivery and the games are sent really quickly. The system is as fast as buying new games online but it's at least 60% cheaper so I can save more of my pocket money! – *Tony*

My bedroom is full of things so one day I decided to give away things I don't use now, like my old skateboard. There are groups online for this — you put up a picture of your object and usually after one day someone collects it. It couldn't be easier! I don't earn cash from this, but I'm slowly getting more space in my bedroom. These days, I don't waste money. I think more carefully about what I need, and I ask friends if I can borrow things. I feel better now I don't have all the extra things I had before! — *Chris*

a	Read	the article	and	anewor	augetione	1_3
9	Reau	the article	anu	answer	auestions	1-3.

1	How many books does Melissa ha	ave to sell to	ge
2	How much cheaper can swapping online be?	video game	es
3	How long before someone usually things Chris gives away?)
		Score _	_/3

10 Read the article and choose the correct answers.

- 1 Why did Melissa decide to use the bookselling site?
 - a She wanted to buy new books.
 - **b** She wanted to save money.
 - **c** She thinks that new books are expensive.

- 2 What does Melissa like about buying and selling books online?
 - a It's quicker than buying in a shop.
 - **b** It's a really easy system.
 - c That she reads more books now.
- 3 What does Tony pay for when he swaps a game?
 - a He pays for the delivery.
 - **b** He pays to join the website.
 - c He pays to get points.
- 4 What does Tony like about the video game swap?
 - a That it's 60% more expensive.
 - **b** That it has quick delivery.
 - c That he earns money.
- 5 What has Chris noticed after giving things away?
 - a That he has more space in his room.
 - **b** That he misses his old things.
 - c That he buys more things now.
- 6 Why does Chris feel more positive now?
 - a He likes spending money.
 - **b** He likes helping other people.
 - c He likes having fewer things.

Score	/6
Score	/Ο

11 Read again. Are the sentences T (true) or F (false)?

- 1 Melissa decided to sell her old books to a bookshop.
- 2 It costs Tony less to swap a video game online than to buy a new one.
 T/F
- 3 Chris takes all his old things to a recycling centre.

T/F

4 Chris thinks it's an easy way to give away his old things.
T/F

Score /4

12 Give two reasons why it might be better to swap things online rather than buy new.

2			

Score /2

Listening

13 ◀€ Listen and choose the correct answers.

- 1 What does Andrea have to do to get her pocket money?
 - a jobs at home
- **b** get good school grades
- 2 What clothes does Simon usually buy?
 - a designer labels
- **b** cheaper clothes
- 3 Does Gloria get pocket money?
 - a Yes, she does.
- **b** No, she doesn't.
- 4 What does Gloria want to save her money for?
 - a a new phone
- **b** going out
- 5 Does Andrea think doing jobs for pocket money is a good thing?
 - a Yes, she does.
- **b** No, she doesn't.
- 6 Do Simon's parents give him more money if he needs it?
 - a No, they don't.
- **b** Yes, they do.
- 7 Is Gloria bad at saving money?
 - a No, she isn't.
- b Yes, she is.

Score __/7

14 Listen again. Are the sentences T (true) or F (false)?

- Andrea thinks people can learn through pocket money.

 T/F
- 2 Andrea likes the idea of getting pocket money for good school grades.
 T/
- 3 Simon thinks pocket money makes you think about what things cost.
 T/F

- Gloria gets money from her parents for good school grades.

 T/F
- 5 Andrea thinks you spend money quickly if you work for it.
 T/F
- 6 Simon doesn't think the same as Andrea. T/F
- 7 Simon doesn't plan what he spends money on.

T/F

8 Gloria spends her money on sweets and fast food.

T/F

Score /8

Speaking

15 Choose the correct option to complete the dialogue.

Ann I want to earn some money for my summer holiday. Do you have any ideas?

Bob 1 You should/Why don't you ask if you can do some extra jobs at home?

Ann We share all the housework; I don't 2 think/thought I could do that.

Bob 3 What/Which about trying to wash some cars for cash?

Ann 4 Do you think/What do you think people will want that?

Bob Yes, people always want their car cleaned.

Ann Thanks, 5 I am/I'll try that.

Score __/5

16 Work in pairs asking for and giving advice in the Speaking task from your teacher.

Score __/5

Writing

17 Write three messages.

- You have an extra ticket for a concert this afternoon. Ask someone to come with you.
- You need to borrow your brother's bike helmet. Ask him if you can borrow it.
- You don't know what your maths homework is. Ask someone if they can help.

Checklist

Part 1: Informal greeting

Part 2: Main information of message

Part 3: Say goodbye and/or thank. Include P.S.

(if appropriate)

Write 30-40 words for each message.

1	
2	
3	
	Score/10
'eacher's comments:	
	Vocabulary/25
	Grammar/25
	Reading/15
	Listening/15
	Speaking/10
	Writing/10
	TOTAL/100